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Dear Mr. Castles:
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Attorney General Alan Wilson has referred your letter to the Opinions section. Your letter
states the following:

Mr. Fred W. Castles, III PE

Executive Director

P.O. Box

would not violate the dual office prohibition in the

South Carolina State Constitution by serving as both Executive Director of the Chester

Metropolitan District and as a commissioner with the Chester Soil and Water Conservation

District. Article XVII, § 1 A of the South Carolina Constitution prohibits a person from holding

“two offices of honor or profit at the same time, but any person holding another office may at the

same time be an officer in the militia, member of a lawfully and regularly organized fire

department, constable, or a notary public.” A person violates this provision if he holds two or

more public offices which “involvfe] an exercise of some part of the sovereign power ...” Sanders

v. Belue, 78 S.C. 171, 58 S.E. 762 (1907); see also Op, S.C. Att’v Gen., 1996 WL 599391

I wish to request an opinion from your office regarding dual-office holding. I

am employed as the Executive Director of the Chester Metropolitan District

(CMD), the public water provider in Chester County. CMD is a special purpose

district created by Act 379 of the Act and Joint Resolution of the General

Assembly of South Carolina of 1959. I wish to serve as a commissioner with

the Chester Soil and Water Conservation District here in Chester County. I want

to be sure that I am eligible to serve and hold a position with the Chester Soil

and Water Conservation District. I am employed “at-will” by the CMD Board

of



1

1968 Act No. 1488, §3.

On. S.C. Att’ v Gen., 2004 WL 1297822 (June 7, 2004). This Office is unaware of any unique

characteristics of the Executive Director of the Chester
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as an executive director (‘manager’).” Id. (emphasis added). Because the opinion classified the

Executive Director of the Chester Metropolitan District as “personnel,” we continue to be of the

opinion that the position is better characterized as an employee and not as an office holder. As a

result, a court is likely to find only one of the two positions described is an office and there would

be no violation of Article XVII, § 1 A of the South Carolina Constitution.
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Sincerely, .

Matthew Houck

Assistant Attorney General


